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Dear Sandra 
 
JOINT CORE STRATEGY FOR BROADLAND, NORWICH AND SOUTH NORFOLK 
 
In reply to your letter of the 8th of June 2010, the Inspectors are aware of the 
proposal to change policy that is now clearly set out in the Programme for 
Government and the Secretary of State's letter to Council leaders of 27 May.  The 
proposed change is clearly a material consideration.  Its weight is a matter for the 
decision maker, having regard to law, extant policy and any other material 
considerations. 
 
The Inspectors will not be in a position to announce a means of addressing the 
proposed policy change outside the framework of the examination in progress 
based on the views of one authority alone.  In order to provide procedural fairness, 
the Inspectors will refer the question raised to parties and seek their views.  This 
will in effect add the announcement to the list of issues to be considered by the 
examination. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Rob Middleton 
 
Rob Middleton  
LDF Team 


